
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 Tuesday October 20, 2015 

 6:00pm (registration begins at 5:30pm) 

 McMaster Innovation Park Atrium  

    175 Longwood Rd. South 

 

RSVP: 

dmeville@clham.com or  

905-528-0281 ext. 238 

 

Refreshments and appetizers will be 

served. 

 

 

Please Join Us. 

The Board of Directors of Community Living Hamilton 

cordially invite you to attend the 2015 Annual General 

Meeting, including Guest Speaker, Dr. Sheila Bennett. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Bennett will discuss the importance of ensuring that children 

transitioning from child care centres have full access to the educational 

experience as full members of a school. Dr. Bennett will also discuss the 

essential role of communication and relationship building in any transition 

process. 

Professor & Former Chair in the Department of Teacher Education in the 

Faculty of Education at Brock University, Dr. Bennett has presented 

widely, nationally and abroad, and has authored and coedited numerous 

books, chapters, monographs and articles including; “Special Education in 

Ontario Schools”;  Community Living Ontario’s “Community Inclusion 

Initiative Report on the Delivery of Education Services for Students Who 

Have an Intellectual Disability in the Province of Ontario”; and, “Including 

Students with Exceptionalities”.  

 

 


